

## 29th September 2021

Dear Parents / Guardians

Our kitchen staff have kindly offered to cook a special lunch for all children, including those who usually have packed lunches. This will take place on **Thursday 7**<sup>th</sup> **October**. Please see the menu enclosed in this email:

Please log into your ParentPay account to book a hot dinner. There is a choice of 5 meals, please indicate which your child would prefer. If your child has a pre agreed bespoke menu with school please choose the "Allergen Menu" option.

All children in FS1 and years 3-6, will be charged the usual price of £2.35 (£2.15 for FS1).

All meals must be paid for in advance. Please log into your ParentPay account to allocate funds to cover the cost of the meal.

https://www.parentpay.com/

If you have difficulty accessing your ParentPay account please contact the school office on 01904 806530 or email them at <a href="mailto:admin@cwr.pmat.academy">admin@cwr.pmat.academy</a>

All meals must ordered and paid for by Monday 4th October 2021

Thank you

Mrs Gill Johnson School Business Manager